
“I’m proud that the Ohio Soybean 
Council uses my soy checkoff dollars to 
fund projects such as aphid research 
at The Ohio State University. This 
research found there are different 
types of aphids in the Midwest, and 
some resistant soybean traits available 
to farmers don’t actually work on 
every type, which helps me and other 
farmers match the right soybean varieties and traits that 
work best on our individual farms. I support the soy checkoff 
because of all the advancements that have been made to 
help Ohio farmers become more productive and profitable.”

-  Dale Profit, soybean farmer from Van Wert County. 
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The Ohio Soybean Council (OSC) funds a variety 
of projects each year to increase the profitability 
of your soybean operation. Take a look below at 
some of the areas in which OSC funds research on 
behalf of soybean farmers in Ohio.


